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MEDIA RELEASE


For Immediate Release		Contact:	Rachel Kelly, Public Information Officer
Date:	January 31, 2017				rkelly@BurlingtonNC.gov
							(o) 336.222.5076 (c) 336.516.1532


City Seeks Resident Input on Possible New Indoor Recreation Center

BURLINGTON, NC— The City of Burlington is studying the possibility of building a new indoor recreation facility in the western part of the city and is therefore seeking resident input as the City begins to develop its plans. The City currently operates 2 community centers with gyms, and 4 smaller centers with programming and meeting space.

[bookmark: _GoBack]A survey is now live at www.BurlingtonNC.gov/RecCenterSurvey and will be available until __. Two public workshops are scheduled to garner feedback in an interactive setting. The first meeting will be held on Thursday, March 2 from 6:30-8:30pm at the Kernodle Senior Center (1537 S. Mebane St.) and the second meeting will be held on Saturday, March 4 from 10:00am-12:00pm in the fellowship hall of Trinity Worship Center (3157 S. Church St.). 

With questions or for additional information, residents may call (336) 222-5030. Media inquires may be directed to Superintendent of Recreation Programming Lisa Wolff at (336) 222-5038.

Attachments: Map of existing city-owned indoor recreation facilities
		Flyer requesting resident input

###

Our Mission: 
“The City of Burlington is dedicated to providing high quality municipal services within our diverse community in a friendly, professional and efficient manner in order to promote the safety, health, and quality of life of residents and employees.”
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